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Work Completed  

1) Honorary President Reception, Convention vests – still definitely don’t 

need to order any more next year! 

2) Sign up Duties for board members went well other than issues related 

to full sessions – not our fault! 

Recommendations for next year 

1) Revisit the idea of Long Term Service Awards – are they still financially 

viable? 

2) If people are resigning from the board, can they give their vest back if 

they are not going to use them in order to reduce cost of vests? 

3) Just a wonder….does the whole board need to meet in person so many 

times? I would suggest we go to two online meetings (May and Sept) 

and two in person (January and March) but the executive meet in 

person but at a different venue again to reduce costs. 

4) Move away from print versions of the posters of the schedule? Digital 

versions? Interactive Whiteboards from Richoh I talked to Paul at his 

Exhibit at Convention and he was open to bringing some free boards 

for people to see with the schedule. 
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